
 

 

Dear Mayor Adler and City of Austin Council Members, 

 

My name is Landon Turner and I represent The Shore Condominium’s Home Owners Association.  The 
Shore Condos are made up of 192 residents located at 603 Davis Street, Austin, TX  78701.  I am writing 
you on their behalf to request a postponement to the City Council Hearing Regarding Case #C14-79-
065(RCT) that is currently scheduled for Sept 22nd 2016.  This is my first request to postpone the case # C14-
79-065(RCT).  I would like to request this case be moved to the October 13th City Council Meeting date.  
We are currently working with the below organizations to review and prepare for this meeting and 
would appreciate the additional time. 

List of Organizations: 

- The Rainey Business Coalition 
- The Town Lake Neighbors Association 
- The Shore Condominiums 
- The Hotel Van Zandt 

 

I appreciate your consideration and attention to this matter.   

 

Best Regards,  

 

 

Landon Turner, General Manager 
Somerset Association Management 
The Shore 
603 Davis Street 
Austin, Texas 78701 
Phone 512.473.8600 
Fax 512.473.8602 
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